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Kentucky Afield call-in special answers fishing 
questions   
 
 

Spring is here, and Kentuckians eager to return to their favorite fishing spots can get 

ready with the Kentucky Afield Spring Fishing Call-In. 

The call-in, airing live Saturday, May 14 at 8:30/7:30 pm on KET, gives viewers the 

opportunity to ask questions about fishing locations, baits and lures. A taped version of 

the program airs Sunday, May 15 at 4:30/3:30 pm on KET and Tuesday, May 17 at 

5:30/4:30 pm on KET2.   

The program features host Chad Miles and a panel of experts from the Kentucky 

Department of Fish and Wildlife Resources. 

Kentucky Afield Spring Fishing Call-In is a co-production of KET and the Kentucky 

Department of Fish and Wildlife Resources. Carl Babcock is producer and director. 

KET is Kentucky’s largest classroom, serving more than one million people each week 

via television, online and mobile. Learn more about Kentucky’s preeminent public media 

organization on Twitter @KET and facebook.com/KET and at KET.org. 
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